
From: Stephen Hugh-Jones [mailto:] 
Sent: 26 April 2015 10:54 
To: Tansley, Mark 
Cc: Christine Hugh-Jones 
Subject: Reeves Hill WF - HC website 

Dear Mr Tansley, 

I note that several representations from members of the public (Bywater 19 April, Bond 21 April, 
Env. Agency 21 April, SHCG 23 April - and others ?) are still not displayed on your planning 
portal. SHCG has been repeatedly told that Herefs. Planning Dept no longer works with paper 
files. If this is so, then it is the Planning Department's duty to ensure that all relevant documents 
are displayed promptly. 

At present your website displays inaccurate information regarding two springs which belong to 
Roy Lewis of Carter's farm and not to Sir Simon Gourlay as he apparently claimed on a site 
visit. This information, subsequently misrepresented by the Env. Agency, has been corrected in 
some of the missing documents referred to above. 

I trust that ALL documents relevant to this application to discharge conditions will be displayed 
prior to your coming to a decision on this matter. 

Sincerely, 
Dr Stephen Hugh-Jones, 
Chair, SHCG 


